
 

 

 

 

At its meeting on 17 November 2020 the Court approved the proposed amendments to Statute 
9(1)(e) which were made in response to the findings of the Quinquennial Review of the 
Effectiveness of the Court. The amendments were designed to support the role holder of ‘Lord 
Provost’ with regard to time commitments, while also maintaining the close connection between 
the University and Dundee City Council, by providing greater flexibility in the nomination of a 
member of the Court, subject to the further approval by the Senate and ratification by the Court 
at a further meeting, and approval by the Privy Council. 

 

It also approved the proposed commencement arrangements such that the amendment come into 
effect after the end of the term of office of the current role holder, Ian Borthwick. 
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